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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC;

Telegrams : Comimittee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

29th May, 1956

Dear Sirs,

NS TR AIT 0 YL A M
EMPIRE MERCHANT

I duly received your letter of the
23rd May regarding the Annual Load Line Survey
of this ship, and in reply I have %o say that
in accordance with British Ministry Regulations
provided the survey is held by the 2nd October
next the case will be in order.

Should it be necessary to postpone the
inspection for a further short period beyond
that date perhaps you will be so good as %o
state your definite proposals for submission
to the Committee.

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
The Security Shipping Co. Ltd.,
301 Chinese General Chamber of Commerce Bldg.,
24-5 Connaught Road, Central,
HONG KONG.
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